
 

 

 

Dear Learner,  

Re: Every Lesson Matters 

Thank you for choosing Preston College for 2024-25, we are really looking forward to 
working with you and supporting you to achieve your chosen qualification. 

Many of the qualifications that we deliver at Preston College are targeted towards 
progression to further study or employment, supporting those critical ‘next steps’ in life 
that will enable our learners to reach their full potential. 

Successful progression is often only achievable if our learners are able to demonstrate 
high achievement on their programmes, as well as developing those other critical skills 
for employment including positive attitude, resilience and effective communication for 
example. 

We recognise that every day at College will contribute to your learning, and that every 
lesson attended will lead to higher achievement on your chosen qualification(s). It is 
with this in mind, that we include the Preston College Attendance Charter with this 
letter, this outlines the College accountabilities in delivery and support, and your 
responsibilities in relation to engaging positively in your learning, with outstanding 
attendance being integral to your success. 

Please take the time to read and understand the Attendance Charter, and be prepared 
to ensure maximum attendance at the College once your programme commences. 
We will of course be monitoring learner attendance closely throughout 2024-25, and 
should anybody fall below expectation, then we will intervene in order to support the 
required improvement. 

Thanks again for choosing Preston College, we can’t wait for the new year to begin. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

Mick Noblett 

Vice Principal: Curriculum Delivery & Planning 

 


